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HEALTH AND SAFETY GUIDANCE BULLETIN No: 17 2012
Employee Health & Safety Representative 

Guidelines

The Health & Safety Team in consultation with the Schools Health & Safety Working Group has now produced a guidance document to assist Head teachers in the process of appointing an employee representative for health & safety  within a school setting. The document covers consultation requirements, selection and functions of a representative and the roles and responsibilities for the Head teacher. The document is available on the schools Health & Safety Library,

 If you would like to discuss this further please contact the Health & Safety Team on 0151 511 7967 or 0151 511 8563.
